EARLY CHILDHOOD
EDUCATION CERTIFICATE

ADMISSIONS

New applicants are accepted in the Early Childhood Education certificate
program for on-campus delivery for the Fall (September) term. Students
wishing to enroll for the on-campus delivery in the Winter (January) term
will take courses in a revised curriculum based on course availability.
This admission will result in a three term curriculum for the on-campus
completion of the certificate. Courses are also open on an individual
basis for part-time study.

Upon successful completion of your Early Childhood Education certificate
program, you will be eligible for admission to the Early Childhood
Education diploma. In order to be considered for the diploma program,

we recommend that you submit a Change of Program to the Admissions
Office in your last term of study of the certificate program. If you have any
questions about this process, please contact the Admissions Office.

Students completing the certificate through online study are accepted
for terms beginning Fall (September), Winter (January) or Spring (May).
Students choosing this route must contact the ECE program to plan their
program.

General Admissions Requirements

All applicants must meet the general admission requirements for
Lethbridge College programs, as indicated in the Admission section of
this calendar.
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